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The AUPE Women’s Committee is excited to announce applications to attend the 2024 Prairie School for 
Union Women from June 9 to 13 in Regina, Sask., are now open! AUPE is ready to send up to 10 AUPE 
members to the University of Regina to experience this great opportunity.

What is Prairie School for Union Women?
PSUW offers trade union women an intense four days of learning and sharing in a supportive environment. 
The school aims to develop women’s personal and leadership skills and to build solidarity. For more 
information on the available courses and logistics, visit the PSUW event website: https://sfl.sk.ca/
events/2024-prairie-school-for-union-women 

To apply, you must have taken AUPE’s “Intro to Your Union” course. Successful applicants will be 
contacted by the Women’s Committee with further instruction and information, following the application 
deadline. Please read the eligibility policies before applying (PDF available online).

The deadline to apply is May 1, 2024, at 4:30 p.m:
https://www.aupe.org/news/news-and-updates/apply-now-prairie-school-union-women-2024

Whether you are a woman who is a long-time activist or just starting to get involved in your union, this 
school is open to you.

Hope to see you there!

Sandra Azocar, Women’s Committee chair 
AUPE Vice-President
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